
TOWN OF WOLFEBORO 

PUBLIC HEARING 

2020 BUDGET 

 
The Wolfeboro Budget Committee will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, January 9, 

2020* at 7:00 PM at the Great Hall at the Wolfeboro Town Hall, 84 South Main Street, 

Wolfeboro, NH.   

 

The purpose of the 2020 Budget Public Hearing will be to act on and accept Public 

input on the following: 

 
1. The proposed 2020 appropriations and budget for the Town of Wolfeboro;  

2. Acceptance of public testimony on the proposed 2020 budget, including 
discussion on the above with answers and questions; 

3. Any other business that may legally come before the Budget Committee. 

 
*Please be advised that in the event of inclement weather (snow day), the Public Hearing will be 

postponed to Tuesday, January 14, 2020 at 7:00 PM at the Great Hall at the Wolfeboro Town 
Hall, 84 South Main Street, Wolfeboro, New Hampshire.  Notice of such recessed Public 

Hearing date will be posted on the Town Website and at the Wolfeboro Public Library and 
Town Hall. 

 
John MacDonald, Chairman 

Wolfeboro Budget Committee 

 
 
 


